
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 03-073 
 
DATE: July 22, 2003 
 
TO: IIIG Rating Workshop Attendees 
 
FROM: Scott Parke 
 
SUBJECT: Workshop Data 
 
 
 Compilation of the data produced during the July 15-16 2003 IIIG Rating Workshop is now completed. 
It is available on the TMC’s website at the following URL:  
  
 ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/refdata/gas/rating_workshop_data/iiig_2003_july/all_data.pdf  
 
 All raters rated all parts. Fourteen raters participated in this workshop; each rated sixteen pistons after 
rating one composite calibration piston. There is one page for each part followed by one page for each rater. 
All data is shown both as rated merit values and as standardized values (Yi values).  
 
 At this time, the IIIG Surveillance Panel requires all IIIG tests to be rated by a rater who participated in 
this workshop.  
 
 A copy of this memorandum can be found at: 
 
 ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/refdata/gas/rating_workshop_data/iiig_2003_july/readme.pdf 
 
 Please contact me at 412-365-1036 with questions pertaining to the workshop or the data posted. 
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